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In reply reﬁer to:
T R it sivision

Pan Amerfcan Patwvolewm Jorporation
P. C. Box 399
Roswell, EBew Mexico

Re: Proposed Sast taunders Unit

Apreement
i2a County, New Mexico

ATTENTION: X¥wx., J. P, Thowmpsgon
antlemen:

We are encloeing herewith two coplas of the proposed
Zast Saunders Imit Agreement, lea Coumty, New Maxico, as
wall as three certificatas of approval.

The Zast Saunders Unit Azreement was approved by the
Compclssioner of Public Lands Uacember 19, 1358,

Also enclosed is your officlal receipt Wo. E=44915

in the amount of {3.00 which covers the filinz fee,

very iruly yours,

MURBAY &, MORGAN
Coor:iseioner of Publiec Lands

ta
LYy

Ted bLilberry, Supervisor
0il and Gas Division
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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

P.0O, Box 871
Santa Fe, New Mexico
December 17, 1958

Mr, Kirk Newman
Atwood & Malone
P.J, Box 867
Roswell, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Newman:

On behalf of your client, Pan American Petroleum
Corporation, we enclose two copies of Order R-1304 issued
December 17, 1958, by the Uil Conservation Commission in

Case 1566, which was heard on December 10th at Santa Fe
before an examiner,

Very truly yours,

A, L. Porter, Jr.
Secretary - Director

Encls,



